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Thursday 9th February 2023 

 

Turkish-Syrian Earthquake Appeal 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

  

You will be aware that the earthquake that hit Turkey and Syria on Monday was one of the worst 

Turkey has experienced. 

 

In order to support the relief effort and to support those who have lost love ones and, in many 

cases, have been left with nothing, we will be holding a non-uniform day tomorrow.  Children will 

be able to wear red and white and donate £1. 

 

Please do not go and buy any new clothes and/or accessories for the day.  Children can come into 

school with other colours if they do not have any red and white clothes.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 


